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June 5, 2018 

Dear Friends of the North Hunterdon High School Booster Club: 

The North Hunterdon-Voorhees School District, which includes District and Board of Education, 

Building Administration, Faculty, Staff, students, coaches and community extend their 

appreciation by thanking all the Booster Club officers for all the accomplishments from the past 

year and being part of the Senior Athletic Awards Night on June 5, 2018 at North Hunterdon 

High School. 

 It is because of people like yourselves that goes out of their way to aid the Hunterdon 

community and enlighten and support our young athletes. We certainly are appreciative of your 

ambition and enthusiasm in providing athletic scholarships in a positive manner to all sports. All 

of the Administration, parents, coaches and senior athletes are appreciative of all that you do for 

the student-athletes. 

Once again, thanks for all your support for the athletes at North Hunterdon High School. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

       
Greg Cottrell, D.Ed.      John Deutsch 

Principal       Athletic Administrator  

      

 

 
GO LIONS! 
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